THE MARTHA’S VINEYARD PUBLIC SCHOOLS ANNOUNCE
KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION for September 2023

Kindergarten Registration

Thursday, January 5, 2023 — Friday, February 10, 2023

To register your child, contact the school in the town in which you live
between now and February 10, 2023.
Schoo! staff will provide parents and guardians with additional information and
registration materials when you call or stop by the school office.

Kindergarten Parent Orientation Night
(details to follow}
Wednesday, May 10, 2022
Tisbury School: 5:00 — 6:00 p.m.
Chilmark School: 6:00—7:00 p.m.
QOak Bluffs School: 6:00 —7:00 p.m.

Thursday, May 11, 2022
Edgartown School: 6:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.
West Tisbury School: 5:00 p.m. - 6:00 p.m.

Children eligible for kindergarten registration must be
five (5) years of age on or before September 1, 2023.

When registering their child, parents must provide: 1) the child's birth certificate;
2) up-to-date immunization and health records; and 3) proof of residency with street address (such as a
lease, a mortgage payment receipt, or utility bill).

All entering children must be registered in the town in which they reside.
Families interested in school choice may apply only after completing registration in their town of
residence. School choice acceptance is based on enroliments.

For more information about the school choice application process, contact the school office.

CHILMARK SCHOOL — Mary Ambulos - 508-645-2562
EDGARTOWN SCHOOL — Mary Beth Naron - 508-627-3316
OAK BLUFFS SCHOOL - Michelle Bettencourt - 508-693-0951
TISBURY SCHOOL - Esther Teves - 508-696-6500
WEST TISBURY SCHOOL - Sue Merrill - 508-696-7738 ext. 400



